
Dear [Author's Name], 

Thank you for your inquiry regarding the submission of your manuscript titled "[Manuscript 

Title]." We appreciate your interest in [Journal Name]. 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that we are unable to accept unsolicited 

manuscripts at this time. Our current publication strategy is focused on invited articles and 

specific topics. 

We encourage you to consider submitting your work to journals that may be more suited to your 

manuscript's content and focus. Thank you once again for thinking of [Journal Name]. We wish 

you the best of luck with your work. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Journal Name] 


